
8pm Wednesday 12th 

February—follow this 

link to join 

“I saw your presentation this evening, it was 

terrifying and daunting for us as parents who 

grew up in the 80s and 90s!  You gave us not 

only technical advice but also a way to 

approach this with our children as they grow 

up, thank you.” 

Parent feedback on a 2 Johns presentation. 

A link will be shared via 

Arbor to join. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83878768860
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83878768860

